
Dear Govt representatives, 
As a resident of outer SE Portland, I want to express my 
objections, first  to having a toll imposed on I-205 use at 
all and second to having the toll be a resource for 
expansion of freeways. As a low income resident who uses 
public transport and needed mobility assistance, I prefer 
that we use such toll monies and tax funds to improve 
accessibility on public transportation. We need to continue 
to improve maintenance of current roads and to increase 
safety of those roads more than we need to expand 
freeways. I stand with other members of Apano and 
support representative Khahn Pham's position on these 
issues.  
 
Respectfully, 
Reverend Teri D. Ciacchi MSW  
Interdependence & Autonomy LLC 
Building Consent Culture & Healing Conflict 
through Education, Facilitation & Legal Advocacy 
 


